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26th October 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are delighted to inform you when we return to school following the half term break our kitchen 
will be operating under a new catering service - Cheshire East Catering. 
 
Their menu, which has been carefully selected by professionals and member of the School 
Council, offers nutritionally balanced healthy meals.  Attached is a copy for you to share with your 
child(ren). 
 
For those parents who use School Money for payment of dinners nothing will change. For those 
few who make payments via cheque, please now make these payable to RCSAT. We request that 
all dinner accounts be paid and up to date as of tomorrow as arrears are not transferrable to the 
new providers.  All credits on account are transferrable and will remain in to the new term. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
 


